Rehabilitation of Bridges, NSA

Project Number: 14-824-2D

Service Area: North

Location: Linden, Maple, and Sheridan Road Bridges
Engineering Consultant: In-house design

General Contractor: To be determined

Estimated Construction Cost: $1,050,000

Contract Award Date: December 17, 2015*

Substantial Completion Date: October 13, 2016*

Project Description: This project provides for the replacement of sidewalks on the Linden and Maple
Avenue bridges, removal of encasing concrete from the bottom flanges of steel girders and beams of the
~ Sheridan Road bridge, strengthening of steel members, and painting of steel members. In addition, the
Maple Avenue and Linden Avenue bridges will be modified to make them bicycle friendly.

Project Justification: The sidewalks of the Maple Avenue and Linden Avenue bridges are severely
cracked and out of alignment. They need to be replaced for the safety of pedestrians. The concrete
encasement on the steel girders and beams of the Sheridan Road bridge is cracked and loose. This
concrete needs to be removed to protect the equipment inside the Wilmette Pumping Station (under the
bridge) and for the safety of pedestrians walking under the bridge to Wilmette Harbor. In addition,
several steel members of the Maple Avenue and Linden Avenue bridges have section loss due to
corrosion and need strengthening. All steel members will be painted for protection from further
corrosion.

Project Status: This project is in design stage.

*Information shown is estimated.



